
The Ben Shih Lab is hiring!
Postdoctoral Fellowship
A NIH R01 funded Postdoctoral Fellow position is readily available in the 
laboratory of Dr. Ben Shih at Arthur Riggs Diabetes and Metabolism 
Research Institute at City of Hope, located in Los Angeles (Duarte) CA, USA.

Position Summary
We are looking for an enthusiastic postdoctoral fellow to study the
mechanosignaling and cell-cell interaction during pancreas development and
islet morphogenesis. Specifically, we study how mechanosignaling regulates
islet organization, cell adhesion, and endocrine function during development
and maintenance. We use genetic mouse models, stem cells and imaging
techniques to study cellular identity, function, remodeling, and maturation of
pancreatic endocrine cells during development and adult maintenance.
The ideal candidate will have Ph.D. degree in Biology or related disciplines.
Candidates with experience in handling animal models, tissue collection,
genomic analysis and imaging techniques are particularly encouraged to
apply.
The lab is in City of Hope main campus with full access to state of the art
core facilities for Deep Sequencing, including single cell RNA Seq, Genome
Engineering, Imaging and FACS analysis.

• Visits our lab website to learn more about our lab:
https://www.cityofhope.org/people/shih-hung%20ping

• To apply, please send a cover letter stating your research interests 
and experience along with a curriculum vitae to Dr. Ben Shih: 
hshih@coh.org.
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